
Bible Study on Matthew’s Gospel 
starting 19th September 2016 

The King and His Kingdom 
Who is Jesus? 

How is his kingdom revealed? 

How are we called to live in his kingdom? 

We invite you to an in-depth study of the Gospel of Matthew anticipating the 
year of Matthew 2016-2017. 

Join all or part of the study between September and April 2017 

Venue: Pastoral Centre, next to St Peter’s Church, Jewry St. 
When: Monday evenings 
Time: 7.30-9.30pm 
Course materials: £30 (voluntary) includes course book and DVD presentations by Jeff Cavins 

Contact parishstudies@gmail.com or the parish office on 01962 852804 to book a place 
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